From: aaron.reicher@protonmail.com

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: I oppose HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 5:36:39 PM

I believe that all of our children are entitled to an education, without the threat of exclusion
and alienation due to a choice which I also believe families, rather than government, should

make for themselves.

I don't believe the issues are as clear cut as they're frequently made out to be, and without
some accountability by the pharmaceutical companies producing these products and without
better independent research and testing, I believe this is a dangerous precedent.

Aaron Reicher
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